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Transportation Committee Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, January 18, 2024 

Lisa Sanchez, Transportation Committee Chairperson 
 

The Transportation Committee met on January 18, 2024 at the district office and via Zoom Audio 
and Video Conference and in-person at the district office. The following board members were 
present: Magdamary Marcano and Jessii Parham. 
 
The Transportation Committee discussed the following information:  

 

• Discussion on the upcoming tour with the New York City Department of 
Transportation regarding the Southern Boulevard between East 182nd Street 
and Fordham Road Safety Improvement Project 
 

The Transportation Committee discussed the upcoming tour with the New York City Department 
of Transportation regarding the Southern Boulevard between East 182nd Street and Fordham 
Road Safety Improvement Project. The Transportation Committee agreed to schedule the tour 
for Monday, January 29, 2024 at 4:00 PM at their last committee meeting. This tour was 
scheduled as a result of the letter the Transportation Committee issued to the New York City 
Department of Transportation in June 2023 raising concerns about this project’s traffic 
congestion and protected bike lanes, but have not received a response as of yet.  
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